
February 15th, 2024 

Dear Gambier Islanders,  
 

Thank you for your continued interest and involvement in the GICA REDIP project. We would like to 
remind you of the upcoming community engagement sessions. We invite all Gambier residents (both 
full- and part-timers) to share your Island Wisdom! 
 
This Saturday February 17th, 2024, there will be an in-person community engagement session from 
10am-12pm at the Gambier Community Centre in the downstairs Anavets room. Please RSVP to 
gambierredip@gmail.com if you plan on attending. There will also be an online community 
engagement session on Tuesday February 20th, 2024 from 6:30-8:00pm. Follow this link at the time of 
the event: https://ubc.zoom.us/j/6050153351?pwd=b2hZVVZsSXcwZG1zQkhRK3I5UTlRdz09. 
 
If you are unable to attend either of these sessions, you can still participate and share your ideas 
through this short survey: https://ubc.ca1.qualtrics.com/jfe/form/SV_5hDzYeakq0Urwns. This survey 
will be live from now until February 26th, 2024. 
 
We will continue to update you on the status of the GICA REDIP project and will be engaging with you 
again. If you have any questions regarding the project, please contact gambierredip@gmail.com. 
 
 
Best regards, 
 
The Gambier Island Community Association Board,  

The GICA REDIP Oversight Committee (Carmela Allevato, Elizabeth Carriere, Elaine Davies, Todd Elyzen, 
Zeno Farinelli, Torsten Kehler, Sophia Khan, Jeanne Mikita, Carol Petroski, Emily Pickett, Rod Robertson 
and Deb Wainwright) and 

Samantha Wing, Project Coordinator 
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